December 19, 2024
Mayor Watterson and C/T Scharber
City of Tenino,

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the City of Tenino effective January 8,
2025. An opportunity for growth that I simply cannot refuse has presented itself and I have
chosen to accept it. I have requested a later start date than the typical two weeks to allow for a
smoother transition into me leaving.

Thank you for the opportunity to assist with bettering the City over the last couple of years. I
wish you the best.

Sincerely,

Courtney Marganelli
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